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December 3, 2018 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
 
I had the opportunity to work with Raegan Ford Interior Design on the renovation of 
the Alpha Phi sorority house at the University of Arizona.  Raegan Ford demonstrated 
professionalism throughout the entire project.  We had weekly team meetings during 
the renovation project to ensure that information was being communicated and 
timelines were being met.  Her team was organized, prepared and responsive. They 
provided elevation drawings where needed and specified the material selections for 
the project.  Raegan and her team were also quick to solve field or design issues 
during the project.  I would welcome the opportunity to work with Raegan Ford again 
and I would not hesitate to recommend her for design services.  
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any additional questions 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David Shambach, AIA, LEED AP 
Principal Architect 
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